Kuspuk School District Announcement

Superintendent Bernard Grieve Evaluation Summary

On April 17, 2019 the Kuspuk School District Board of Education conducted
the annual Superintendent evaluation for Superintendent Bernard Grieve. During
this process some of the Superintendent’s strengths and weaknesses were
identified and highlighted to the Superintendent. A list of goals for the
Superintendent was created going forward into the coming year. The
Superintendent contract will remain in effect, unmodified, for the remainder of the
contract period, which is in effect until July 2020. The next Superintendent

evaluation will take place no later than February 28, 2020.

The Board identified these goals for the Superintendent to work toward in
the coming year:

1. Work together to create a strong relationship and environment for learning
and support.

2. Create a fiscally responsible budget that seeks creative solutions and other
funding sources to provide for the needs of the district.

3. Increase communication and engagement with staff and communities

4. Increase site visits to the district schools

5. Increase culturally relevant and academic opportunities for Kuspuk students.



